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Pete Weldon, 700 Via Lombardy, agreed that there is a timing issue and asked them to 
reconsider the salary increase at a time when the politics and the finances are appropriate to do 
so. 

Upon a roll call vote, Mayor Bradley and Commissioners Leary and Sprinkel voted yes. 
Commissioners Cooper and McMacken voted no. The motion carried with a 3-2 vote. 

Commissioner Reports: 

a. Commissioner Leary 

No items to address. 

b. Commissioner Sprinkel 

Commissioner Sprinkel advised that this past week she had the opportunity to work Police 
Department on strategic planning. She said it was a great process and thoroughly enjoyed it. 

c. Commissioner Cooper 

Commissioner Cooper spoke about an article in the Orlando Business Journal written by Mary 
Scott Nabers titled "Public Private Partnerships Offered Government Creative Solutions". She 
said the article states "The list that follows represents projects that a public entity feels a strong 
need to move forward on". It also says "The City of Winter Park - $17.5 million to build a new 
50,000 s.f. City Hall and related parking facility with 250 stalls and it says the source is the 
Winter Park CIP. She asked the Commission if anyone of them knows anything about this and 
the response was no. City Manager Knight stated that it is accurate because it is in our CIP. 
She said the article says that we have a strong need to move forward on it and disagrees with 
that statement and asked to have it corrected. City Manager Knight said we can contact the 
reporter and try to have it corrected. 

Commissioner Cooper requested a work session be scheduled on Strategic Planning. She said 
she would like to have a briefing from staff or Rick Mellon regarding "Planning the Possibilities". 
Mayor Bradley indicated that the Strategic Planning session is scheduled for next Tuesday, April 
5 and asked her if she still wants to have a work session prior to that meeting. Commissioner 
Cooper stated yes and that she would like to see all of the information that was generated as a 
result of the work that Rick Mellon did and any minutes relative to those discussions. A work 
session was scheduled for April 4, 2011 from 5:00-6:00 p.m. Mayor Bradley asked City 
Manager Knight to distribute the meeting minutes relative to strategic planning prior to the 
meeting. 

d. Commissioner McMacken 

No items to address. 

e. Mayor Bradley 

1. Complete Streets / Pedestrian friendly City 




